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The Future Of Diesel Is Here  

This week the port of Durban received one of the largest pieces of cargo for this 
year. This was a 242 ton, 31 metre long reactor for the SAPREF refinery. 

The R50 million reactor, which has been dubbed “Umkhoma” (isiZulu word for whale) 
because of its “whale” like shape and for its size, was manufactured in Brescia, Italy 
and shipped to Durban. The reactor will enable SAPREF to produce better, low 
sulphur diesel thus ensuring the future sustainability of diesel supply to the country. 
Umkhoma, which took over a year to manufacture, is made from vanadium-enriched 
chrome steel alloy which is a stronger and more durable material.   

Project Manager Pensilla Billat is excited that the reactor has finally reached Durban 
after its 25 day trip from Italy. She says: “The reactor was classified as a Super 
Abnormal Load, thereby requiring road route clearance and special permission for its 
last journey from the Durban harbour to the Refinery in Prospecton.”  

The replacement of the reactor is part of a series of projects to upgrade the refinery 
to make it more sustainable, competitive and environmentally friendly. Its installation 
in the refinery will coincide with SAPREF’s scheduled 2019 maintenance shutdown, 
a bi-yearly event that creates thousands of project-related jobs for Durban 
communities. 
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About SAPREF? 



• SAPREF is Southern Africa’s largest crude oil refinery.  
• It is jointly owned by Shell SA Refining and BP Southern Africa.  
• We are located in Prospecton, Durban.  
• We make a variety of petroleum products, including petrol, diesel, paraffin, aviation 

fuel, marine fuel oil and many others.  
• We have approximately 700 employees  
• We are a proudly Level 3 BBBEE contributor and are ISO 9001 and ISO 14001 

certified. 
 

For more information, contact: 

Ms. Mpume Mbambo 

Sustainable Development Manager 

031 – 480 1443 / 072 39 765 39 

MBAMBON@Sapref.com 

 


